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UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON 
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98105 

Black Studies Program April 28, 1970 

Dean 
College of Arts and Sciences 

Dear Sir: 

Our Black Studies office is compiling some basic information 
on Black Studies programs throughout the country. We would 
appreciate it very much if you would complete the attached 
questionnaire and mail it back in the enclosed self-addressed 
envelope. 

We know this is an imposition on your time so we have made the 
questionnaire as simple as possible. You will note that all 
of the questions can be answered by circling them. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely yours, 

S. Leonard Bell 
Department o~History 
(315 Smith Hall) 
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